
6pm, Monday, November 18th, 2019​; HSL 1326/1328  
● Community Concerns, Guests, and Shameless  
● Welcome to new members (Pinn Delegates ​Elizabeth and Hakeem,​ and Guest Derrick)  
● Derrick Wang,​ Board of Visitors​, gathering feedback and discussions regarding: 

○ Student representative for all UVA schools to the Board of Visitors 
■ Identifies student concerns/ideas 
■ UVA is currently working on bringing in more research faculty 
■ Medical student experience (overall, resources, advising) 

■ Library facilities? 
■ Safe rides​ – some medical students live in areas not covered by 

the safe ride program (possible to add more residential areas?) 
■ Discontinuity ​on Grounds (e.g., Central to North grounds) 

■ May be ameliorated with improved transportation 
■ Burnout  

■ On-site mental health​ professionals/counselors? 
■ Quality of education  

■ Accepted medical students who chose not to attend UVA cited the 
smaller Charlottesville community​ as a point of concern 

■ Concerns about limited​ opportunities for trauma care, etc​. 
■ Increasing opportunities with INOVA partnership 

■ Updates about policy changes​ regarding ​UVA health system billing 
practices? 

● Updates  
○ Mulholland Pres: ​Graduate Recruitment Initiative Team (GRIT) @ UVA (​link​)  

■ GRIT 
■ Calling for support 
■ Representation for speakers coming to UVA 
■ Mulholland will sign on to help support this organization 

○ VPs, Treasurer 
■ New link for reimbursements – to be added to website 

○ CC/SMEC: EPA Leadership Committee meeting  
■ Working on collaborative improvements for EPAs 
■ Interested in feedback from students 
■ 3 medical students at EPA meetings going forward 

■ Mulholland President 
■ SMEC reps 

■ Looking at holistic performance/trajectory 
■ Block 1 vs. Block 2? Timing concerns for “remediation”/enrichment course 

■ Logistics of signing up for ACE 
■ Oasis vs. EPA feedback 

■ Making sure that assessors fill out both 
■ Streamlining the EPA evaluations for residents? 

■ Timing (currently: morning-heavy) for assessments 

https://med.virginia.edu/bims/students/student-organizations/graduate-recruitment-initiative-team-grit/


■ For more information, see information sheet to be sent by Monet 
○ WebMaster: Pinn Delegate elections  

■ MSAC elections 
■ Add reps to the email list? 

○ Secretary, Social, Service  
○ Honor: Popular assembly updates in the debrief  

■ Joint event between Medical and Nursing Schools – topic: Honor while 
working in the hospital 

■ Will probably be happening in the spring semester 
■ Scope of Honor 

■ Going to talk to students (either office hours or online feedback 
form) for more perspectives on narrowing the scope 

■ Change Honor’s scope to strictly academic situations? 
■ Currently, no timeline for this discussion (ongoing) 

○ UJC 
○ Stud Co 
○ ATMS 
○ MSAC 

■ ERAS application how-to (released in Jan., in time for ACEs) 
■ Specialty-specific/fourth-year scheduling resources 

○ MAA  
■ Alumni relations meeting 

■ Topic of discussion: how medical students and the alumni 
association can better communicate 

■ Facilitating networking opportunities with alumni 
■ Pairing of students/alumni within specialties (mentorship)? 
■ Spreading the word about the alumni hosting program (for interviews) 
■ Holiday travel funding? 

○ GPC: 2020-2021 Chair/Vice Chair interest  
■ Graduate Professional Counsel 

■ Representatives from graduate and professional schools 
■ Looking for new chair and vice chair for next year 
■ Monthly meetings 

○ GBS 
○ Lounge 

■ Piano getting tuned this Thursday (11/21/19) 
○ Gym 
○ Class Officers- Pinn college  

■ 2​nd​ year class 
■ Working on Winter Gala 

■ Omni on 2/28/20 (a Friday) – tentative 
■ May be a bit more expensive ticket prices this year, but 

working on cost reduction 



● Debriefs, Discussion, and Brainstorming 
○ Clerkship journal interest and update  
○ Constitutional Voting:​ ​SEMC constitutional changes 

■ Minor changes in relationship between SMEC and EPA 
■ Motion carried to confirm these changes 

○ Pinn college: Voting:​ ​Pinn Delegates constitutional change​ ​(included under First 
Year Class Officers, Article VIII Section VI.08 point F) 

■ Two Pinn College Delegates per year, elected in the fall (1.5-year term) 
■ Structure of leadership once Pinn college students arrive in 

INOVA (reason for 1.5-year term) 
■ Voice student concerns, etc. 
■ Change name to “INOVA Delegates” instead of “Pinn Delegates” 

■ Motion carried to confirm this name change 
○ Parents Committee: funding available ​professional development for school of 

medicine students? Maybe an idea for a spring social program? 
○ TOTL: community service chairs  
○ Boo House: age appropriate fear factor  

■ Younger kids were very scared – may need to confirm ages of attending 
children beforehand in future events 

■ Communicate with the Boys and Girls Club (future service chairs) 
○ Terror-toma  

■ Went well! 
● Upcoming Events and Future Items  

○ 5C’s: ATMS: 11/22 
○ LOTL 12/5: garden room for graduate students: cidear, cocoa, gingerbread.  
○ Basketball tournament: Steven 
○ MFL 

■ Championship yesterday – 3​rd​ years won 
○ Bedpan Bowl  

■ 12/8/19 at 3:00pm 
■ Finalizing teams soon 
■ Collecting raffle donations 
■ Selling tickets the week before 
■ May need 1-2 additional referees (upperclassmen) 

○ Talent show 12/14 
○ Luncheon:  

■ February in Transitions 
○ Faux new Year  

■ Next year 
○ Winter Gala 

■ Next year 
  
Next Meeting: tentatively the week of 12/9-12/13, favoring Tuesday 12/10 at 6pm  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pM6Wb9bnOKt2rhXpMDg4AFYMR8AgQGmg1v1idnKMA8o/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pM6Wb9bnOKt2rhXpMDg4AFYMR8AgQGmg1v1idnKMA8o/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lwSGBmdTslPsxqj8Ua_wSe4KBdEO5Xxo1Lwiagfj2Jc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lwSGBmdTslPsxqj8Ua_wSe4KBdEO5Xxo1Lwiagfj2Jc/edit


 
  
Post Meeting Discussion: INOVA Delegates  

  
  

GRIT​: ​mission is to champion recruitment and retention of individuals from 
underrepresented/marginalized communities in the biomedical sciences and engineering 
departments 

● in the final stages of crafting an email to department chairs urging them to improve 
representation amongst invited faculty speakers.  

● reaching out to UVA SOM groups in hopes that some of you will help us by signing onto 
the initiative. If you are interested, please let me know and I will send you the finalized 
email in the next week or so for your perusal and hopefully organizational support. 

● The next GRIT meeting is Wed, November 20th, 5:30PM, location TBD - it is open to 
ALL. I'll send more deets as I get them 

Contact: Scott Seki, M4 from MSTP. ​SMS4AD@virginia.edu 
 


